
 

 

 

 

I-75 Relief Public Information Webinar  

Join us for a webinar on Jan 21, 2016 at 6:00 PM EST.  

Register now!  

https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/870012036497761794  

Please join us on Thursday, January 21, at 6:00 p.m., for a webinar 
that will provide information on the I-75 Relief Study and the I-75 
Relief Task Force. The purpose of the Task Force is to provide 
consensus recommendations for maximizing existing and 
developing new high-capacity transportation corridors to serve the 
Tampa Bay to Northeast Florida area, with initial emphasis on the 
region west of I-75.  
 
This webinar will review the Task Force process and charge, 
provide an overview of the study area and review the public and 
partner involvement plan. The presenter will be Jim Wood, State 
Transportation Development Administrator, Florida Department of 
Transportation. Additional study information may be found by 
visiting the project website at www.i75relief.com.  
 
Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, 
national origin, age, sex, religion, disability, or family status. People 
who require special accommodations under the Americans with 
Disabilities Act or who require translation services (free of charge) 
should contact Alison Stettner, by phone: (407) 264-3023 or by 
email: Alison.Stettner@dot.state.fl.us, at least 7 days prior to the 
meeting. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the 
agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800) 955-8771 (TDD) or 
1(800) 955-8770 (Voice).  
 
A closed captioning feature will be available upon request by 
contacting David Lee at david.lee@dot.state.fl.us.  

After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing 
information about joining the webinar. 
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